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Friday 22nd  September 2017 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
Harvest Festival and Foodbank 
Our family Harvest Festival Service will be held on Thursday 5th October at 6.30pm.  The 
children will be taking part in the service and all are welcome to attend.  This year we are once 
again collecting for Whitby Food Bank and are asking for donations of non-perishable dried and 
tinned foodstuffs.  You can find a list of items currently urgently required below:  Sugar, Coffee, 
Tinned meat, Savoury rice, Custard, Angel delight, Fray Bentos pies, Deodorant men and 
women, Shampoo, Conditioner, Milk, Jam, Meat paste. 
 
After the service there will be a faith supper, bring along a plate of nibbles and stay and chat for 
a while.  Donations for Foodbank may be brought into school at any time.  Thank you. 
 
School Direct - Teacher Training  Information Events 
  
Saturday 7th October 10-1 - Scarborough, Stephen Joseph Theatre 
Saturday 4 November 10.15-12.45 Whitby - The Library 
  
Are you interested in training to become a Primary School teacher in the Whitby, 
Scarborough and surrounding area? 
Would you like to Train-to-Teach in local Schools? 
  
Come along to our 'Train-to-Teach' information event to find out about School Direct Teacher 
Training opportunities available locally.  
School Direct, Initial Teacher Training (ITT) is an exciting school led graduate 
programme that allows you to Train-to-Teach in local schools. 
The events are informal 'drop-in' style sessions, where a range of providers will be on hand to 
offer advice and full details of the programmes on offer. 
  
Contact Sharon Markham 07875 297780  
sharon.markham@eskvalleyteachingalliance.co.uk  
 
More information can be found at: 
www.eskvalleyteachingalliance.co.uk  
  
www.getintoteaching.education.gov.uk 
 
 
 



Learning and Growing together with God 

 

 
Cake Containers 
We have a number of cake containers left in school from our Leavers Tea Party at the end of 
the summer term.  If you are missing a container please come and have a look through. 
 

Student Teacher 
This year we are hosting a trainee teacher for the Esk Valley Alliance.  Mrs Faye Johnson will 
be working with the infant class for the majority of the year.  We have welcomed Faye to our 
school family and look forward to working with her over the year. 
 
FOES 
The Hall Cuisine Evening which had to be cancelled last term has now been rescheduled for 
Saturday 14th October.  Places are limited so please collect your booking form and menu from 
the school office as soon as possible. 
 
Congratulations 
A huge well done to Flynn, who has won a competition with one of his beautiful paintings.  Flynn 
has won a hamper of art resources for himself and £250 for the School.  We look forward to 
seeing the published painting in due course. 
 
Lost Key 
A small key was found by the bottom gate.  Please contact the school office if you think this may 
belong to you. 
 
PE Kits 
A number have children still have not returned their PE kit to school after the summer holiday.  
Please could you check that your child has the full sports kit in school, thank you. 
 
Events and Activities that we have taken part in: 

• The infants have enjoyed an afternoon of Multi-skill Sports at Eskdale School 
 
 
Dates for your Diary 
Swimming Dates:  Thursdays, 21st September, 5th & 19th October 
Harvest Festival  Thursday 5th October, St Hilda’s Church, Egton, 6.30pm 
Parents Evenings   Wednesday 18th October and Thursday 19th October 
Break up Half Term Friday 20th October 
Return to School  Monday 30th October 
Christingle Service Thursday 7th December, St Matthew’s Church, Grosmont 6.30pm 
Christmas Carol Service Tuesday 19th December, St Hilda’s Church, Egton, 6.30pm 
Crib Service   Friday 22nd December, St Hilda’s Church, Egton, 9.30am 
Break up for Christmas Friday 22nd December  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Liz Orland 
Headteacher 
 


